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Working closely with John Ludi of AIS Storefront the 2014 Calendar was completed and available to the 

members and public a lot earlier.   John and I still do not know this early availability was not taken 

advantage of.  John Ludi will let you know what the total left to be sold is in his report. 

I have been asked to do the 2015 Calendar and have requested Sundance Press to send a quote to John 

Ludi to present to the Fall Board for a decision.  Do we want to drop from 2,000 to 500, 1,000, or 1,500.  I 

shall leave that decision up to the Board.  (It was mentioned by the printer that the price for 500 will be 

higher because of the small amount.) 
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